
In Session with the “Oriole” Superintendent 
By, Mark D. Rosekrans, Superintendent of Charlotte Public Schools 

CHS Senior Honors Convocation 

Every year in May, Charlotte High School celebrates our graduating seniors and their many 

accomplishments at Honors Convocation.  This year the annual ceremony is scheduled for 

Thursday, May 25, 2017.  Honors Convocation will begin at 6:00 p.m. and will be held in the 

Charlotte Performing Arts Center.   

Charlotte Oriole pride is a main theme of the Honors Convocation ceremony.  This ceremony 

showcases the many opportunities in our school district where students have the opportunity to 

excel, and have done so.  Seniors receive much deserved recognition in the following areas: 

academic achievement, attendance, citizenship, department awards, athletics, performing arts, 

Agriscience, FFA, vocational, technical and business.  Scholarships are awarded which include our 

own employee scholarship and also community based, college, university and military 

scholarships.   

Student success rarely happens without the love, guidance and support provided at home by 

parents and guardians.  This recognition ceremony, and the pride that goes with it, will last in 

their memory for years to come.  Families of the class of 2017 - be sure to mark this date on your 

calendar and make it a priority to attend.  Bring your camera and invite family and friends to join 

in the celebration. 

The talent and hard work of our graduating seniors never ceases to amaze me.  At Charlotte 

Public Schools we count it a privilege to be a part of preparing our youth to be the next generation 

to inspire and lead in their communities, state and nation. 

Congratulations to our Seniors and their families!    

Go Orioles!  Oriole Pride! 

 

 


